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What has been happening this week? 

 
In RE, we read and acted Jonah and the Whale story. The children discussed what Jonah felt 

when he was trapped inside the whale? 

In English, we are continuing with our book ‘Stanley Stick’ and talked about alliteration. 

In Maths, we continued to develop our counting skills building numbers beyond 20. The 

children are showing great understanding by verbalising the reasons to their answers. 

In PSHE, we will continue to learn about relationships. We talked about ‘self-regulation’ and 

strategies to calm down, when we feel angry, frustrated or scared. 

Welly Wednesday, this week we plated beans and mixed salad leaves. 

In Art, we learned about Andy Goldsworthy and had a go making our own art, inspired by his 

work, during Outdoor Learning. 

 

 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Jenson – for working hard on his handwriting skills. 

Headteacher's Award: Archie – for showing respect and persevering with his learning, 

working really hard learning the tricky words.  

Shining Stars: Rupert, James Henry, Martha, Archie, Maria, Jenson, Stanley and Noah 

Pupil Voice: Archie – ’11 only has 1 ten but 21 has 2 tens.’ 

Rupert – ‘If he did the right thing, he wouldn’t have got eaten.’ (referring to Jonah’s story) 

Martha – ‘A Bible is a book where we keep all the stories about Jesus.’ 

 


